
From: Bill Iverson
To: Jeremiah Cromie
Subject: RE: KC Flood Control (SE-22-00053)
Date: Friday, June 17, 2022 12:06:16 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 

Jeremiah,
 
I’d like to add an update, as the “Existing Road” referenced in my earlier comments, was just
resurfaced with fresh gravel, pictures attached from today.  This flood water barrier is now a few
inches higher, and further compacted as an unpermitted impervious surface, which worsens the
problem I described in my comments.
 
Bill Iverson
941 Old Cedars Rd
Cle Elum, WA
 
 
 

From: Jeremiah Cromie <jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 8:03 AM
To: 'Bill Iverson' <wpiverson@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: KC Flood Control (SE-22-00053)
 
Comments Received. This e-mail works fine, you did not need to submit a printed copy.
 
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner II
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 

From: Bill Iverson <wpiverson@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 7:36 AM
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To: Jeremiah Cromie <jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: KC Flood Control (SE-22-00053)
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Jeremiah,
 
I wish to enter a comment in regards to Flood Control (SE-22-00053) and wondering if this email is
sufficient, or do you need a printed copy delivered?
 
I attach an elevation profile (KittitasCounty_DraftPlans.pdf) that we received from Kittitas County a
couple years ago, after we met with County engineers at this site.  My concern is that the existing
(unpermitted) adjacent road is consistently at a higher elevation than the proposed drainage ditch,
which will make most of the work by Kittitas County a complete waste of time.  Flood waters cannot
reach the proposed improvements due to the impervious surface labelled “Existing Road” on
attached document.
 
I request details of the County plan, showing how flood waters can ever even reach the proposed
improvements.  Most likely that would require installation of culverts under the “Existing Road”
which crosses State Park property.
 
Bill Iverson
941 Old Cedars Rd
Cle Elum, WA
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